
Fourth Edition January 1, 2021

MEMBERSHIPS

Parkland Bowbenders is pleased to announce that there will 
be no increase in membership fees for 2021.  The Alberta 
Bowhunters Association (ABA) will continue to provide 
insurance coverage for all members. To renew your 
membership, use the convenient online application form 
located on our website (Note: 2020 memberships expire on 
December 31, 2020, so be sure to renew in January!)  


Our New Member Referral Program will also be continued 
for 2021.  If you are a Current Member who refers a New 
Member to our club, you will receive a Gift Card for $20.00 
compliments of Parkland Bowbenders!  
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Shop Local!


Jim Bows Archery carries 
compound and traditional 
archery equipment plus most 
accessories for hunting.  Store 
and shooting lanes are located 
at 13955 - 156 Street, Edm 
www.jimbowsarchery.ca 
Contact David Schlottke @ 
780-488-7705


Wyld Archery carries both 
compound and traditional 
archery equipment plus a 
whole lot more, and has 
shooting lanes on site.        
Wyld Archery is located at 
14805 Yellowhead Trail, Edm. 
(behind Canopy West),  
www.wyldarchery.ca   Contact 
Justin Watson @ 587-524-3838


Lodgepole Outdoors is locally 
owned and specializes in 
traditional archery equipment 
and accessories.               
Contact Jascha Handel @ 
587-340-1049.  They are 
located at 7601-91 Ave, Edm.  
Check out their website at 
www.lodgepoleoutdoors.ca to 
see everything they have to 
offer!
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Our AGM will be held via Zoom on Tuesday February 2, 
2021 @ 7:30 p.m.  All 2021members are welcome to join 
in. If you are interested in becoming a Director on our 
awesome Executive, please let us know at least two weeks 
prior to the AGM meeting. 

http://www.jimbowsarchery.ca
http://www.wyldarchery.ca
http://www.lodgepoleoutdoors.ca
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Shoot Dates 2021


At this time, no 3D Shoots are 
planned for the 2021 year.  
Should conditions with Covid-19 
improve to allow this type of 
event to happen, all members will 
be emailed and our social media 
will be updated with the details.


Happy Retirement to 
Lawrence at Accurate 
Archery!


Lawrence Huot at Accurate 
Archery just announced his 
retirement this past September.  
Parkland Bowbenders would like 
to thank Lawrence for everything 
he has done and all the support 
he gave to the club over many, 
many years. Happy Retirement!


Club


If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the     
Outdoor Range, please email 
President Bob Smith at 
president@parklandbowbenders 
.ca or call him at 587-991-1268

CLUB NEWS!

Parkland Bowbenders was pleased to see a record number 
of members at the club this year!  Everyone was fantastic in 
respecting social distancing rules and Covid protocols while 
at the range.  Using our outdoor facility was a great getaway 
for individuals to take part in safe physical activity during a 
very difficult time.  In an ongoing effort to improve the club, 
we were able to complete road reconstruction up to the first 
turn and also purchased three new large 3D targets  (Moose, 
Bison, and Red Stag).  Construction of additional elevated 
stands was also completed so members now have three 
elevated platforms to shoot from. We can’t wait for spring 
2021 to set up new 3D loops that are interesting and 
challenging for all shooting abilities!    

BRAG BOARD

Congratulations to everyone who had a successful hunting 
season in 2020!  


Don’t forget to submit those archery hunting photos to 
share with other members on our website “Brag Board”.  
Email photos to Janet Normand at: 
memberships@parklandbowbenders.ca  


Follow us on Instagram!   @parkland_bowbenders
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